
MINUTES
ADMINISTRATIVE COUNCIL – COLLEGE OF EDUCATION AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES

Thursday, May 20, 1999 – 8:00 AM
Dean’s Conference Room, Tate Page Hall

Members Present:  Evans, Fong, Little, Metze, O’Connor, Oglesby, Payne, Roberts (for Stayton) Schnacke

Information was distributed and briefly discussed regarding lapse salaries.  Evans added that the College will receive
$29,393 for equipment as well as one technology classroom on wheels.  Metze commented further, and discussion
followed.  Metze was asked to address this issue and to touch base with each unit head.

Evans mentioned that the Education Professional Standards Board will be approving standards which are quite
tough.

Salary information was distributed.  However, it is unofficial until after Board approval on Friday.

Summer enrollment was discussed briefly.  Evans expressed concern relative to costs exceeding enrollment and
commented further on accommodating the needs of students in the area of course offerings.

Administrative Council members will be notified if there will be a meeting next week.

Schnacke asked department heads to remind faculty about the school violence training on June 26.

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Cathie Bryant, Secretary


